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22/06/16
Dogs at School.
Kia Ora Caregivers
Due to changes in Health and Safety legislation and a recent local dog attack, the BOT decided to review our standpoint on having dogs at school. We have a number of dogs who come at drop off and pick up time and Flip, who has been regularly visiting the school.

We have decided that to fulfil our role under the new Health and Safety Legislation of minimising or eliminating the risk of harm that we have to make a change. It is the BOT’s decision that dogs from now on need to be left chained up outside the school grounds or in vehicles at drop off and pick up time. We didn’t make this decision lightly but due to the unpredictable nature of dogs and more significantly young children we felt the risk was too great. We hope you can understand our decision.

With regard to Flip, we have decided to have him at school in a limited capacity. Flip is a highly trained, placid dog, and we feel we can manage the risks associated with having him on site for educational purposes. His owner Claire Webster recently used Flip to run a dog safety session with each class. This session included reading dog body language, what to do when a dog you don’t know approaches you and other general dog safety information. The times Flip does come to school will be carefully managed.

Obviously, dogs will still be allowed on school grounds for relevant school events such as Pet Day.
Regards
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